
 
 
 
 
 
FROM: Becky Bitter, Registrar’s Office 
 
DATE:  15 August 2018 
 
SUBJECT: Correction the title of the BS in Earth and Environmental Science, to 

be the BS in Earth and Environmental Sciences 
 
This memo is to correct the name of the title of the BS in Earth and Environmental 
Science, to be the BS in Earth and Environmental Sciences. 
 
In 2013, the merger of the old degrees (Environmental Science, Geology, and 
NATRS) took place.  At that time, the name of the degree was put forward by the 
Registrar’s Office as the BS in Earth and Environmental Science (see next page).  
Unfortunately, the name on the memo did not include the ‘s’ in ‘Sciences’ and 
therefore did not match the paperwork that was submitted by the School. 
 
Having confirmed the name of the degree with the Director of the School of the 
Environment, Kent Keller, and the Associate Dean of the College of Arts and 
Sciences, Ana Maria Rodriquez-Vivaldi, I respectfully request that the name be 
corrected.   
 
Effective fall 2018, the name of the degree will be the Bachelor of Science in Earth 
and Environmental Sciences.    



Reference for Information Item at Faculty Senate, September 20, 2018 
 
M E M O R A N D U M  
 
TO:  Faculty Senate, Academic Affairs Committee, and Provost’s Office 
 
 
FROM: Becky Bitter, Registrar’s Office 
 
DATE:  29 March 2013 
 
SUBJECT: Proposal to Merge the Bachelor of Science degrees in Environmental 

Science, Geology, and Natural Resource Sciences, and create a degree 
of the Bachelor of Science in Earth and Environmental Science 

 
 
This memo is to enter into the record that AAC approved a proposal to merge the 
Bachelor of Science degrees in Environmental Science, Geology, and Natural 
Resource Sciences, and create a degree of the Bachelor of Science in Earth and 
Environmental Science.   
 
The proposal was reviewed and approved by Catalog Subcommittee, and was 
subsequently presented and approved as part of the Undergraduate and 
Professional Major Change Bulletin No. 5 by AAC on November 16, 2012.  It was 
then approved by the Faculty Senate on February 14, 2013. 
 
The degree will be comprised on three majors: 

1. Wildlife Ecology and Conservation Sciences (Pullman only), with two 
options: 
 Basic Plan 
 Pre-vet Plan 

2. Earth Sciences (Pullman only) 
3. Environmental and Ecosystem Sciences (Pullman, Tri-Cities, and Vancouver) 

 
Attached are the documents that were initially reviewed and approved by Catalog 
Subcommittee with the signatures from the chair and deans. 
 
Following any other internal approvals and review by the ICAPP, the new degree 
will be entered into the university catalog and made available to students for 
program certification. 
 
 
 


